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Our File No.:  SSB-10 

Memorandum 
 
Date:  January 6, 2021 
 
To:  Members of the Board 
 
From:  William (Bill) Bradica, Chief Administrative Officer 
 
Subject: Request for Information Re: 230 West Amelia Street 
 

 
 
A letter from the City of Thunder Bay, including a resolution that was passed by City Council, 
requesting information regarding 230 West Amelia Street be presented to City Council was 
received. 
 
This is included in the Agenda for discussion and direction from the Board regarding a 
response. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
William (Bill) Bradica  
Chief Administrative Officer  
 
/gf 
 
Attachment #1 Letter from City of Thunder Bay Re: 230 West Amelia Street 
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